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CEAS Aeronautical Journal & CEAS Space Journal 
 
 
 
Dear CEAS Board Members and Member Societies, 
 
The CEAS Journals have been in circulation now for three years and I would like to take this 
opportunity to ask you for your support in further promoting and reinforcing this unique 
European aerospace platform. 
 
As you are no doubt aware, the Journals are devoted to publishing new developments and 
outstanding results in their respective areas of interest. I have the honour of representing the 
CEAS Aeronautical Journal in the field of aeronautical science and technology as its Editor-
in-Chief. The CEAS Space Journal covers astronautic topics. Its Editor-in-Chief is 
Constantinos Stavrinidis from the European Space Agency (ESA), who is also Chairman of 
the CEAS Space Branch. 
 
I am fully convinced that both Journals have the potential to play a future strong role in 
representing European opinions in aerospace research. However, the biggest challenge still 
is to attract an acceptable number of high caliber scientists and engineers to send us articles 
for publishing. Therefore, publicizing your hard-earned results, I would appeal to you to 
contribute to the development of these Journals. You would also increase interest in the 
Journals by circulating this message amongst fellow members and CEAS colleagues to 
participate in promoting aerospace research in Europe. 
 
Please visit http://link.springer.com/journal/13272, and http://link.springer.com/journal/12567, 
respectively, for further details. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Rolf Henke 

Prof. Rolf Henke 
- PRESIDENT -  
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Godesberger Allee 70 
D - 53175 Bonn 
 
Phone  : 0049 - 228 - 308050 
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